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May 18th - May 20th, 2006 - Auburn, Indiana
Quickly approaching is the Auburn, Indiana NCRS regional event located at the World War II Victory Museum 
just off I-69 a few miles north of Fort Wayne, Indiana. At last count, the local NCRS coordinator, Ken Sleeper, 
had over 90 Corvettes signed up for judging, which makes this a daunting task for volunteer judges. ProTeam 
will also present several cars for judging, ie: The "Last"™ Corvette which will attempt a NCRS PV 
(Performance Verification) on Thursday, May 18th.

ProTeam will also display many of its unrestored Corvettes for the membership, judges, and visiting spectators. 
For more information about this NCRS regional event, check out www.NCRS.org or email Ken Sleeper at 
kensvet@msn.com.

May 18th - May 21st, 2006 - Auburn, Indiana
Kruse International will conduct its Auburn Spring Classic Car Auction which takes place on the east side of I-
69 at the Kruse International Auction Park. Kruse International normally auctions upwards of 1,000 cars at this 
spring event. For more information check out www.Kruse.com.

The "Last"™ Corvette is Making News by garnering editorial space in two well-known magazines:
A) Front cover of the April 27th edition of Old Cars Weekly.
B) Eleven page spread in the July 2006 issue of Corvette Enthusiast which includes a tear-out poster of The 
"Last"™ Sting Ray... Wow!!!! 

Bloomington Bound The "Last"™ Corvette has been accepted for judging at the prestigious Bloomington Gold 
Certification Show which takes place on June 17th, 2006 in St. Charles, Illinois. More information can be found 
at www.BloomingtonGold.com.

ProTeam has Added a New Key Player to its growing staff of professionals. Meet Nathan Sheets who is well-
known in the Corvette and media circles. Nathan will be visible at many Corvette shows this summer and will be 
the man in charge at  ProTeam's new location in Auburn, Indiana. Yes, that's right! A new ProTeam location!! 
ProTeam's new annex will be located in the American Heritage Village in the north end of the World War II 
Victory Museum in Auburn, Indiana across I-69 from the Kruse International Auction Park which is scheduled 
to open June 1st, 2006. Please stop by and see Nathan or email Nathan at nmsheets@hotmail.com or 
nathan@proteamcorvette.com

Do us a favor and link ProTeam to your website and we will respond with a reciprocal link. Any questions, 
please email proteam@proteamcorvette.com

ProTeam Corvette houses the largest most dynamic collection of classic Corvettes in the world. We invite you 
to view our collection Monday through Saturday, please contact us for viewing hours and tour group 
information at proteam@proteamcorvette.com. Remember that ProTeam's collection of nearly 200 Corvettes is 
ready for viewing anytime 24/7 on-line at www.proteamcorvette.com and if you have a Corvette for sale, fill out 
our form at CorvettesWanted.com.

Contact: ProTeam Classic Corvette Collection & sales • PO Box 606, Napoleon, Ohio 43545-0606 email: 
proteam@proteamcorvette.com • toll free: 888-592-5086 • fax 419-592-4242
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